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OLL School: 5th Grade OMSI Camp
One of  the highlights this year for Fifth Grade was our trip 
to OMSI Camp! We traveled to Camp Grey near Newport 
Beach for three days and two nights! Fifth grade students 
learned about plants, animals, coastal ecology, the wind, 
water and waves all with hands-on activities. One of  the 
favorite parts about the trip was playing at the beach for a 
few hours! The students had a great time singing camp-fire 
songs, participating in team building activities and just being 
with their classmates! Thank you to our parent chaperones 
and camp leaders for making our trip so memorable! 

Volunteer in Our Fun Kid’s Ministries!

Contact Mary at maryb@ollparish.com

Sundays 10:15 to 11:15

Preschool—5th GradeLif eLife  KKiiddss

www.ollparish.com/life-kids

Every Sunday • 8:45–11:30 AM
Nursery 9 Months – 3 Years Old

Parish Hall Transept

Vacation Bible SchoolVacation Bible School

July 8-12, 2019July 8-12, 2019
Register atRegister at

ollparish.com/vbs!ollparish.com/vbs!

Children’s Liturgy
of the Word

Sundays 9:00 AM Mass

1st  —4th Grade

Register now to get spring rates!

Life Kids: ollparish.com/register-lk

First Communion: ollparish.com/register-fc

Lif eLife  KKiiddss

Sign Up for 2019-20200000000000000000

First Communion Masses
May 18 & 19

Seating in church will be limited 
due to reserved seating for First 
Communion families during:

Saturday, 5:00 PM Mass
Sunday 9:00 AM & 11:30 AM Masses

EDGE Meets today at 10:10 in Jerusalem Room

CÊÃ®Ä¦ UÖ - SçÃÃ�Ù
Youth Ministry Mission Trip: July 21-27

High Calling Ropes Camp: August 5-9

This is the 20th year of  Higher Calling Ropes Camp! 
Come to this week-long Catholic youth camp 

experience featuring: Daily Mass, daily low and high 
ropes course challenges, nightly talks, music, small 

groups and more. Throughout the week we have fun 
with messy games and talent shows and take time 
to gather and pray, celebrating the Sacrament of  

Reconciliation and praying together in Adoration of  the 
Blessed Sacrament.

Location: Camp Yamhill, Yamhill, OR

For all incoming 6th graders through incoming high 
school seniors (for fall 2019). 

Cost: $475 by June 30 ($500 after June 30)

VBS Registration Closes May 15
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Have you considered re-
turning to the Catholic 
church - or developing 
for the first time, a more 
active practice of  your 
Catholic faith? Like many 
Catholics, your faith may 
have been passed down 
to you by your parents 
or other family members. 
Maybe you even attended 
Catholic schools. Did your 
faith development stop 
once you reached adult-
hood?

Seeing your faith from a 
deeper perspective is neces-
sary if  it is to have its’ full force in your life. Truly connecting to 
your Catholic faith can bring a renewed appreciation of  being 
a Catholic.

Come together with others to grow in your understanding of  
God and of  the true meaning of  life. We will meet in the Par-
ish Library, on the 2nd floor of  the Parish Center, beginning 
Thursday, May 2nd, from 7:00 PM to 8:30 PM. We gather for 
6 sessions and have 4 optional sessions. The sessions are on 
Spirituality, Jesus, The Holy Spirit, God’s Mercy, The Mass, 
The Church.

Get more information about Awakening Faith at ollparish.
com/adults.

I will be happy to answer any questions and tell you 
more about Awakening Faith - I believe you will be re-
newed and grow spiritually. Contact me with any ques-
tions or just show up! Margaret Jamieson • 503-635-2915
maggieandmargaret@gmail.com 

Awakening Faith Small Groups 
invite you to...

Fill the Hole in Your Life 
that only God can Fill

Know God More Personally

Unlock the Mysteries of  Catholicism

Returning and Searching Catholics: Know God More 
Personally Through Awakening Faith

Caregiver Support Group
Hey YOU! Are you a caregiver that feels isolated; like 
you’re the only one in the world dealing with this massive 
responsibility? You need to join us. 
Share your challenges, your sorrows, your 
successes and realize you are not alone. 
Helping each other through prayer and 
fellowship.

All conversation is treated confidentially.

We meet every 2nd and 4th Thursday of  
the Month in the Parish Center Library 
from 3:30 to 4:30 PM. Facilitated by the 
Parish Health Ministry.

Questions?  parishhealth@ollparish.com or 503-636-7687

No Greater Love: A Biblical 
Walk through Christ’s Passion

Wednesdays , April 24-May 22 
9:00 to 11:00 AM.

To register, visit www.ollparish.com/bible-study.

Important Dates
Mother’s Day & Infant Baptisms — Sunday, May 12 at 
the 9:00 AM and 11:30 AM Masses.

First Communion — Saturday, May 18 at the 5:00 PM 
Mass and Sunday, May 19 at the 9:00 AM and 11:30 AM 
Masses.

Women’s ACTS Retreat —  June 20-23

World Day of Prayer for VocaƟ ons – May 12, 2019
Let’s celebrate vocaƟ ons at Our Lady of the Lake!
The spiritual power of  prayer and 
reflection on the Still Small Voice 
of  the Lord undergirds all efforts to 
foster vocations. We can organize a 
campaign to establish a vocations 
prayer which is widely prayed 
throughout the diocese in parishes 
and schools.  Below are seven ways 
to pray for vocations this month:

1. Pray before the Eucharist - The 
link between Eucharistic Adoration 
and vocations is undeniable: On the first Friday of each month 
(June 7) we meet for an hour of  adoration of  the Eucharist 
from 11:00 AM to Noon; and then from Noon to 1:00 PM 
to discuss Vocations at OLL, please join us. 

2. Pray with Mary 

3. Pray when You’re Sick - Centuries of  tradition show that 
offering up our suffering is a powerful way to pray.   

4. Pray with St. Faustina - This humble Polish nun, now 
known as the “Ambassador of  Mercy,” was remarkably 
dedicated to praying for priests.

5. Pray with Catholics worldwide

6. Pray at Dinnertime

7. Pray with Pope Francis

For more information about the Vocation Ministry at Our 
Lady of  the Lake, contact Gary & Nancy Spanovich, Co-
Chairs at 503-314-5955 or garyalanspanovich@gmail.com. 
Visit www.ollparish.com/vocations for more.
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Spain and Lourdes Pilgrimage in 2020 — Fr. John Marshall of  
Our Lady of  the Lake and Fr. Sean Weeks of  St. Pius X will 
be directing a pilgrimage to Spain and Lourdes from April 27 
– May 7, 2020. 

We will be visiting the holy places of  the great Spanish mys-
tics, journey to Lourdes, France to visit the place where the 
Blessed Virgin Mary appeared to St. Bernadette in 1858, par-
ticipate in the nightly candlelight procession and have the op-
portunity to bathe in the miraculous waters that have flowed 
uninterrupted since Our Lady’s apparitions in Lourdes, and 
conclude in Barcelona before returning home. Holy Mass will 
be celebrated every day of  the pilgrimage. 

Register online at www.magitravelinc.com and click the ap-
propriate Destination (Fatima-Spain-Lourdes). If  you have 
any questions, contact. Fr. John Marshall at jmarshall@arch-
dpdx.org or call him at (503) 636-7687.

Buy a Brick - Build a Legacy
Order Deadline extended to June 30

Be among the many parishioners, students, alumni, faculty, 
parents, staff, and friends to purchase a personalized com-
memorative brick or paver for yourself, a loved one, or in 
memoriam. Your brick or paver will be engraved with your 
selected name or phrase and will become a lasting tribute, 
paving the way for generations to come. Order forms are 
available in the Church, Parish Office and School. You can 
also order online at ollparish.com, or call Georgeann Boras 
in the Parish Office for assistance, 503-636-7687.

The Traveling Crib • Month of May
Outside Parish Hall
The Traveling Crib, presented by OLL 
Respect Life, will be here at Our Lady 
of  the Lake during the month of  May 
to collect baby items and maternity sup-
plies for Pregnancy Support Services at 
Catholic Charities. This is a practical 
way we can assist women facing difficult 
situations, who have said “YES” to new life. 

There is a complete list of  needed items next to the crib (and 
on www.ollparish.com/respect-life), along with pre-addressed 
envelopes if  you prefer to make a monetary gift. For more in-
formation, call Catholic Charities at 503-238-5196. 

Estate Planning Workshop 
Wednesday, May 15 at 5:30 PM
Approximately 55 percent of  Ameri-
can adults do not have a will or other 
estate plan in place. This number has 
stayed relatively steady even as the 
number of  other estate documents 
Amercans have (like medical direc-
tives) has increased.

Do you need to complete or update 
yours? Please join us for a complemen-
tary Estate Planning Workshop with 
Gene Christian from Estate Planning 
Northwest. This is informative only, 
no products are sold. A light dinner 
and dessert will be served, in the Parish 
Center, Jerusalem Room. Bring a guest 
and your questions. Gene has answers!

RSVP to the parish office at 503-636-
7687  or lynna@ollparish.com so we 
may plan. 

FORE!
It’s time for the OLL Golf  Tournament! Join us for our 
own OLL “not quite Masters” golf tournament! All 
proceeds go to the OLL endowment find 
to help support our families with tuition 
assistance. 

Friday, May 31 at RedTail Golf  
Center in Beaverton. Registration 
opens at 3:00 PM and Tee time is 
4:30 PM. 

Register by paper registration (in today’s bulletin 
or can be picked up at the OLL School office) or register at 
ollschool-lakeoswego.org/endowment-golf-tournament/.

NCC Workshop: Parental Support for Mentally Fragile Kids
Parents often struggle when dealing with a child suffering a mental 
health disorder. Coping with kids who display generalized anxiety, 
major depression, OCD, or ADD may result in considerable stress 
and frustration. Effectively supporting these children is frequently 
difficult.

This parental support workshop from child therapist Korina 
Jochim, LMFT, offers assistance and support. The Northwest 
Catholic Counseling Center invites you to attend the 2 hour event 
on Saturday, May 18, 2019. The workshop begins at 1 PM and 
concludes at 3 PM.

The cost of  the workshop is $30. Pre-registration is required. The 
fee must be paid at time of  registration. Hardship scholarships 
are available. Please register at www.nwcounseling.org/services/
workshops/ or call 503-253-0964.

The workshop will be held at the Northwest Catholic Counseling 
Center, 8383 NE Sandy Blvd., Suite 205, Portland, OR 97220.
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40 Days for Life Wrap-Up THANK YOU to all participants of  
the 40 Days for Life campaign whether on site or in prayer. 
There were substantially more participants than EVER! 
Through 40 days of  prayer and fasting, the latest reports show:

• 630 babies saved internationally from abortion (that we 
know of). 

• 4 babies saved in the Portland area thus saving those Moms 
and Dads the pain, suffering and regret of  abortion. 

• 15,256 babies saved internationally since 2007 when 40 
Days for Life began.

• 103 babies saved in the Portland area since 2007 when 40 
Days for Life began.

• 186 abortion workers quit since 2007 when 40 Days for 
Life began.

• 99 abortion centers have closed since 2007 when 40 Days 
for began, including 3 in the Oregon area.

Pray for Life! Although the campaign is over, we want to keep 
the momentum going. Join us year-round at the following lo-
cations:

• Wednesdays: Portland Planned Parenthood (in the back) 
on NE MLK and Beech Street from 7:30 to 11:15 AM.

• Wednesdays: Planned Parenthood, 3231 SE 50th, Port-
land, from 9:30 to 10:30 AM.

• Thursdays: Lovejoy Surgicenter, 933 NW 25th Avenue, 
Portland from 6:30 to 9 AM.

• Fridays: Lovejoy Surgicenter from 6:30 AM to 4 PM. Call 
Therese at 503-997-1884 first because times vary.

• Fridays: Beaverton Planned Parenthood at 12220 SW First 
Street from 8 to 10 AM. Call Sharon at 503-675-1874 for 
more information.

• Saturdays: Beaverton Planned Parenthood, Rosary after 
St. Cecilia Mass 8 AM.

Moms Helping Moms In this month when we are thinking 
about our own mothers, consider how you can help support 
new moms. The Catholic Charities’ Moms Helping Moms 
program is looking for positive role models to mentor pregnant 
and parenting mothers in the community. Your commitment, 
encouragement and guidance are invaluable in the lives of  
women and children from all walks of  life. For more informa-
tion please call (503) 688-2615. 

Mother and Child EducaƟ on Center Baby BoƩ le Fundraiser We 
are still collecting baby bottles (empty or full). Please drop 
them off  at the Parish Center. Thank you!!

Upcoming Events in the Archdiocese

6/6 Fatal Flaws assisted suicide documentary and panel discus-
sion at 7:00 PM at OLL. “Some patients in Oregon and California 
have received word that their health insurance will pay for assisted 
suicide but will not pay for treatment that may sustain their lives.” 
Secretariat of  Pro-Life Activities, USCCB.org

Mercy Teams • www.ollparish.com/mercy-teams

Respect Life Corner • www.ollparish.com/respect-life

In addition to the monthly Street Ministry to the Homeless, we’ve provided service at the Oregon Food Bank, St. Francis 
Dining Hall, Love Inc., Night Strike under the Burnside Bridge, Operation Overcoat on Burnside, Clackamas Point in Time, 
Union Gospel Mission’s Search & Rescue, and UGM’s Life Change for Women and Children. Do you have suggestions for 
other outreach options?

UPCOMING SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES

Saturday, May 18

• Compassion Connect Clinic at Wilson High School. Parishioners can serve in a variety of  ways to assist families as 
they wait for free medical and dental care. You can join as a medical professional or serve with general hospitality, along 
with our Knights of  Columbus and with the support of  our parish St. Vincent de Paul organization.

• Sacred Heart Cemetery Spring Clean. Parishioners honor our deceased members by sprucing up the cemetery grounds 
and head stones. This is a popular annual event and a great opportunity for families to serve together.

Saturday, June 1

• St. Andrew Nativity School (9:00 AM to 12:00 PM). Mercy Teams will assist Oregon’s 
only tuition-free private Catholic middle school to prepare for the school’s “Promoting 
Success” luncheon. We will clean up the school grounds - weeding, power washing, 
general yard work.

• Monthly Street Ministry to the Homeless. Sign up now for our May 25, June 23, and 
July 27 dates. 

For more information and to sign up, visit us at www.ollparish.com/mercy-teams. To contact Mercy Teams, email Michael at 
mercyteams@ollministry.com.


